Springfield Senior Golf Association

From the President:

To the Membership of Springfield Senior Golf Association:

This has certainly been a challenging year with the weather and its effect
on our tournament schedule. Let me assure you that the Board is well aware of
the issues that the changing of tournament schedules, rain causing cart path
only designations, and venues changing their fee structures, has caused to each
of you. While none of this is under our control, we know it causes disruptions.

As you are aware, SSGA is a volunteer organization. None of the Board
members receive any compensation for their work. The current Board has been

installed for a considerable period of time and it is appropriate that the baton of
responsibility be passed to a younger generation. We need for you to help us
by stepping forward to assist us and to give the old guard a well deserved
break. I'm afraid that without additional volunteers, SSGA will not be able to
continue in its current form. If you are willing to help please contact me at

Bob Bennett, Springfieldseniorgolf@gmail.com.



